From: John Larison

To: JWMNR Exhibits

Subject: Testimony on HB 5542, OWRD Budget
Date: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 9:23:23 AM
Hello,

I'm writing to voice my support Package 101 and 105 in HB 5422, and to ask the
subcommittee not to cut funding for groundwater studies, observation wells, and gauging
stations. As a former fishing guide and lifelong angler, boater, and hunter--as well as a father
to three young Oregonians--1 urge the Joint Ways and Means Subcommittee to consider the
longterm affects of its decisions for the resources that make Oregon a great place to live.

John

John Larison
Corvallis, OR
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